
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

The PSA will be holding a Film Night for all the children in Years Four to Six on 

Wednesday 17th October.  

We’ll start the event at 3.30 in the main hall (allowing a few minutes for 

children to change into more comfortable clothes if they want to!) and finish at 

5.30pm. 

Tickets cost £4.00 per child and include all entertainment as well as popcorn 

during the film, and pizza, drinks and treats for tea. 

If your child/children would like to come, please fill in the form below and 

return it to Mrs Tillett along with your money by Friday 12th October. 

We look forward to seeing them for some movie fun! 

Thanks, 

The PSA Team 

 

Film Night 

Yes, I’d love to come to Film Night and include my £4 per ticket! 

Name of child/children –  

Class –  

Please let us know if you have any special dietary requirements –  

Name of adult collecting at the end of the event –  

A contact number in case of emergencies –  

 


